
 
Monday 26th April 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This term we are running an initiative to encourage ‘awesome attendance’ in Year 5 and 6. 
We want your child to come in to school on time every day. As a reward for their awesome 
attendance, they will be given a selection of enjoyable activities to choose from at the end 
of the term. 
 
The children who have the highest attendance will be given the opportunity to choose first, 
which is very important, as spaces for each activity are limited! 
 
Please make sure that your child is in school and on time as much as possible this term, so 
that they are able to choose the activity that they would like. Please note that absences 
related to Covid, self-isolation or any other authorised absence will not affect your child’s 
attendance. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mr Shepherd 
6C Class Teacher 
 

http://www.garlingeprimary.co.uk/index.php

